From:
To: Christine Vigneault
Cc: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: [External] Re: Request for Information: A121/24 (112 Thornridge Drive)

Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 9:26:11 AM

Attachments: image001.pnq

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Ms. Vigneault,

Thank you for providing the Committee Report for Minor Variance Application A121/24. After reviewing the report and the associated plans, we would like to express our concern regarding the proposed 4.13-meter wall.

This wall will obstruct the view from our kitchen, significantly impacting the natural light and openness that we currently enjoy. Additionally, we have a small garden in our backyard, and the wall would block sunlight to our plants, which could adversely affect their growth.

We kindly request that the Committee take these concerns into account during their review of the application.

Please let us know if further information or clarification is needed from our side.

Also please find the request for decision A121/24 form attached.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best regards, Arash Ajdari 15 Charles St Thornhill L4J 7Z6